
 

 

 

 

Weekly News 
10th May 2019 

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

Phonics
We have been revising 'sh' 

for shirt, 'th' for thumb and 
this. We also looked at 'ch' 

for cheese.  This week...
We have been learning about 
bees and what an important 

job they do helping our 
flowers and fruits grow. 

Can you remember any bee 
facts? 

Maths...
This week we have been 

looking at 2D and 3D shapes. 
We have been learning about 

the properties of these 
shapes. What shapes can you 

spot around your home?   

Sports Day - 24th May
We will be meeting in the morning at 

Dinton Field but walking back to 
school together. If you would like to 
help walk the children back to school 

after lunch please see your class 
teacher.

Please note that your child needs to 
wear a t-shirt in their team colour. 
(this is their colour group - please 

ask if you are not sure)

Bee talk
Barry the beekeeper from 

Kingston Beekeepers Association 
has visited us this week. The 

children were very excited about 
this. Thank you for all your kind 
donations - we managed to raise 

£52.    

Mini-beast dressing up day 
THURSDAY 16th May come 
dressed as your favourite 

minibeast. Feel free to keep 
it simple - eg. wear a spotty 
t-shirt or a special hairband 

- you could use some 
facepaint.  

Class assembly dates 
Thursdays at 9am in the Large Hall 

Sunflower Class- 6th June   
Poppy Class – 13th June 
Bluebell Class – 20th June  
  


